
10/7/2018 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt the 

name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Singing 9:30  

Worship Service 10:20 

General fund offering and offering for the Stutzman family 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in song:                      Stutzman family 

Worship in word:                     Steve Stutzman 

 

Greeters: 

Oct 7: Mel & Char E., John & Susan Y., 

Oct. 14: Ryan & Tabitha E., Freeman & Debbie Y., 

Oct. 21: Brandon E., Dean & Abby Y., 

 

Birthdays:  Oct. 10-Nolan Yoder, Oct. 13-Katrina Stutzman, 

 

This evening:  no service 

Announcements: 

1. Oct, 9 this Tuesday 9:00am “Ladies’ Breakfast” will be held at Miller’s 

Dutch Kitchen 700 N Tomahawk Trail Nappanee, IN 46550 

 

2. Ed & Mary Mast still have tickets for “Gospel Express Banquet” Oct 

9th and 10th 6:00 pm. It will be held at Essenhaus Inn & Conference 

Center. Complimentary tickets available. 

 

3. Join us for the fall TLC bi-annual bike ride on the Kal-Haven Trail on 

October 13th. We plan to ride from Kalamazoo, Michigan to the shores 

of Lake Michigan in South Haven, Michigan a 33.5 mile ride. Signup 

sheet on south bulletin board. Contact Garrett Martin for details 

 

4. We are planning a baptismal service next Sunday, Oct. 14. We are doing 

a carry-in lunch with the parents of the baptized providing the hot dish. 

The rest please bring well-filled dishes of salad or dessert.  

 

5. On Oct. 28th the Wickeys are planning to have their food-concession 

truck here at church, they will provide food for those who wish to join us 

for an evening of fun here at church. Weather permitting, we will have a 

campfire, volley-ball, and other out-door games. The proceeds/donations 

for the food will go toward the youth fund. Food starting at 4:00 pm. 

 

6. Nov. 4 – Nov. 8, The “Caring For The Heart” conference is for all who 

are interested in learning or gaining training in the CFTH model. 

*There are general sessions each evening which are free and open to the public.  

*Workshops will be held each afternoon Monday-Thursday. The registration fee for 

workshops is $160.00 per person/ week or $40.00 per person/per day. 

*The conference will end Thursday evening with a banquet at Maple City Chapel. The 

cost to attend the banquet is $25.00 per person. Reservation deadline is October 30, 

2018. 

To register for workshops, or make banquet reservations, please contact  

Caring for the Heart Ministries, Office: 719-572-5550, Email: 

caringfortheheart@msn.com 

***To register online: you may do so through the Caring for the Heart website. 

 

7. 2019 church camp out is tentatively scheduled at Prairie Camp for the 

weekend of September 13th. Put it in your calendars.  

 

Ps 24:3-5 

Who shall ascend the hill of the Lord? 

And who shall stand in his holy place? 

  He who has clean hands and a pure heart, 

who does not lift up his soul to what is false 

and does not swear deceitfully. 

He will receive blessing from the Lord 

and righteousness from the God of his salvation. 

 


